
1

Jacqueline Burton

From: Director Karen Goodings

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 2:46 PM

To: Planning Department

Subject: Re: PRRD File No. 20-005-TUP

I have no concerns 

Sent from my Samsung device 

-------- Original message -------- 
From: Planning Department <planning@prrd.bc.ca>  
Date: 09-22-2020 1:40 PM (GMT-07:00)  
To: Director Karen Goodings < >  
Cc: Planning Department <planning@prrd.bc.ca>, PRRD_Internal <prrd.internal@prrd.bc.ca>  
Subject: PRRD File No. 20-005-TUP  

Good afternoon Director Goodings, 

Please review the attached document regarding Temporary Use Permit application for a worker camp in the 
Beatton River area. If you have any comments about the proposal, please submit them to planning@prrd.bc.ca
by October 6, 2020. 

Best, 

Development Services 

Phone: 250-784-3200 | planning@prrd.bc.ca | www.prrd.bc.ca

Peace River Regional District

IMPORTANT:  The information transmitted herein is confidential and may contain privileged or personal information.  It is intended solely for the person or entity to 
which it is addressed.  Any review, re-transmission, dissemination, taking of any action in reliance upon, or other use of this information by persons or entities other 
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